
Living Museum Project 
 
It’s that time again!  The Living Museum will take place on Thursday, 
May 24th for Parent Involvement Night.  Each student will choose an 
individual from the past who has made a significant contribution to 
the world.  Students will dress up  & pose as their historical figure 
that evening.   
 
Students will need to do their research on their historical figure at 
home.  They will also need to practice their presentation at home 
several times so they are prepared for that evening.  Index cards may 
be used during your child’s presentation which will also need to be 
prepared at home.  We will  have a practice day at school close to or 
on May 24th. 
 
Please help your child choose a historical figure and fill out the 
bottom portion of this page with the name of the person on it.  
Historical persons are due Friday, May 4th.   
 
I have attached a grading rubric so you can see how your child will be 
graded.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
The Living Museum is one of my favorite projects to watch.  Students 
learn so much about their historical figure and will remember these 
facts for years to come.       
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please cut, sign, and return  
 

______________________________ 
Name of Historical Figure due 5/4/18  

 
___________________________ _________________________ 
Child’s Name   Parent’s Name 
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